
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

October 26, 2021  
 

Dear Wallingford Residents and Community Members, 

 

The Town of Wallingford Health Department and other local agencies are partnering with Hartford Healthcare to offer 

walk-in (no appointment needed) Covid-19 booster vaccination.  At this time, booster doses will be made available to 

the public meeting the criteria listed below determined by the FDA and CDC.  An individual would be eligible for a 

booster dose if 65+ years of age or immunocompromised starting 6 months after receiving their second dose of Pfizer-

BioNTech and Moderna. Both Pfizer-BioNTech and Moderna will be made available at the clinics listed below for 

Covid-19 booster vaccination. 

 

10/27/21  Wallingford Senior Center - 12:30-4:30pm 

11/3/21   Wallingford Senior Center - 12:30-4:30pm 

11/10/21   Wallingford Public Library - 12:30-4:30pm 

11/17/21   Oakdale Theatre - 12:30-4:30pm 

12/1/21   Wallingford YMCA (81 South Elm Street) – 12:30-4:30pm    

 

Please continue to check the Town of Wallingford’s website for Health Department updates as the situation progresses. If 

you have any specific questions regarding the Covid-19 please contact the Wallingford Health Department at (203) 294-

2065. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Stephen Civitelli 
 

Stephen Civitelli, RS, MPH 

Director of Health 

Town of Wallingford 
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